
 

    

   Fourth Sunday In Ordinary time                February 3,  2019 

Feast of Santo Niño (Holy Child) 
Thank you to our Priests, ministries, and 
parishioners  who participated in the Novena 
and the Feast of Santo Niño on January 20.  A 
special thanks to Regina Parker-Smith and the 
core team for organizing our new parish 
devotion. 



 

      News and Events 

Date Description Time Where 

Wednesday, 
Feb 6 

Young Adults Ministry 
Meeting (Bi-monthly) 7:30-9pm Damien Room 

Thursday, 
Feb 7 

Guadalupe Ministry 
Monthly  Meeting 7-8:30pm St. Joseph Rm 

 
Saturday, 
Feb 9 

Covenant of Love Date 
Night 6:30pm Offsite 

Feb 9 and 
10 

Daughters of  St. Paul 
Book Sale 

After all 
Masses 

Learning 
Center  
(Elementary 
School) 

Saturday, 
Feb 10 India Pilgrimage Reunion 12:45-2:30pm Notre Dame 

Hall 

Thursday, 
Feb 14 Grief Support Ministry  6:30-8:30pm Damien Room 

Sunday,  
Feb 10 Family Mass 9:30am Basilica 

Diocese of 
Oakland 
Science Fair 
St. Joseph Notre 
Dame High School 
will host the 10th 
Annual Diocese of 
Oakland Science 
Fair on Saturday, 
February 9, starting 
at 10:00 a.m. 
Students, family and 
friends are welcome 
to partake in various 
science activities in the Anthony V. Aiello Science Center 
throughout the Science Fair and judging process.  For more 
information contact the School (510)  523-1526. 

Free Legal Representation for 
Immigration  
Catholic Charities is offering free legal 
representation for those interested in 
becoming U.S. citizens. Interested 
individuals can call (925) 825-3099 to 
make an appointment for the first or 
third Tuesdays of each month. For 
more information, contact Deanna 
Salazar at email:  dsalazar@cceb.org.  

India Pilgrimage Reunion - Next Sunday! 
February 10, 12:45pm, Notre Dame Hall  
Father George invites the Parish Community to join the pilgrims at 
a reunion gathering of their India Pilgrimage last November. There 
will be a presentation and sharing of many beautiful memories 
and pictures taken during the pilgrimage. Please bring a dish to 
share if you plan on attending. Contact Fr. George (510) 995-9421 
for details. 

World Day of the Sick Mass 
Saturday, February 9, 11:00 
The Cathedral of Christ the Light 
 

World Day of the Sick, initiated by 
Pope St. John Paul II and held 
annually worldwide near the feast day 
of Our Lady of Lourdes, is a ministry 
of the Diocese of Oakland and Bishop 
Michael Barber. 
Bishop Barber invites all who are sick  
or ill, as well as family members, 
caregivers and healthcare providers, 
to observe this day with him and 
many priests, religious and laity from 
throughout the Diocese.  Please join 
him in this special opportunity to pray 
for healing and hope in this fragile 
population. In addition to Mass, there 
will be the sacrament of anointing the 
sick, blessing of caregivers and 
healthcare providers, distribution of 
holy water from Lourdes, France, and 
a reception following the Mass. All are 
welcome and no RSVP is necessary.  
For more information, visit:  
www.oakdiocese.org/WDS. 
“You received without payment; give 
without payment” (Mt 10:8). These 
are the words spoken by Jesus when 
sending forth his apostles to spread 
the Gospel. (An excerpt of the 
message of His Holiness Pope 
Francis for the World Day of the Sick 
2019) 



 

                               Clergy  Corner  

A Message from the Pastor 

 
DEVOTIONS 

Rosary and Chaplet of Divine Mercy             
Mon.- Sat., 7:30am 

 

First Friday Adoration            
8:45am - 1:00pm &  7:00 - 10:00pm 

First Tuesday  Adoration - Vietnamese  
7:00pm—8:00pm 

Our Lady of Perpetual Help      
Wednesday 8:00am Mass 

Anointing of the Sick             
First Saturdays after 8am Mass 

 

PARISH OFFICE HOURS 
Monday - Friday: 8:30am - 5:00pm                 

Office Closed for lunch: Noon to 
1:00pm 

 

VOLUNTEER OFFICE COVERAGE 
Sat. 8:30am - 12:30pm  

Covenant of Love  Date Night Potluck 
Saturday, February 9, 6:30pm (Offsite) 
For details contact Michelle Call  at mitch1500@me.com or (415) 533
-7450.  Bring your favorite dish, appetizer, dessert or beverage to 
share.  RSVP online at http://sjbalameda.org/page/col/ or 
email mitch1500@me.com . 

First Reading: 1 Jeremiah 1:4-5,17-19 

In today’s first reading, we have the call of the prophet of 
Jeremiah. Perhaps, he is not yet twenty when he is called by 
the Lord to be a prophet. He is a good, sensitive, intelligent 
young man who wants to raise a family and live in peace in 
Anathoth, the village of his ancestors. Instead, even before 
being conceived in the womb of his mother (vv. 4-5), he is 
chosen for a difficult and dangerous mission. He is called to 
proclaim a message contrary to the expectations of his 
countrymen. In a time when “from the smallest to the largest, 
from prophet to the priest, everyone tells lies … and everyone 
is convinced doing so is good ” (Jer 8:10-11), Jeremiah is sent 
to proclaim aloud: “Doing so is not good.” His life is a 
succession of tragedies and failures. 

The prophet is the one who sees the world through the eyes of 
God. He is gifted with a strong spiritual sensitivity that leads 
him to be immediately aware of the distance that separates 
the Lord’s plan from the works of people. He experiences a 
deep bitterness when the people choose paths of death, when 
unjust relationships are institutionalized in society, when those 
who are supposed to protect the weak, defend the orphan, 
alien and the widow take the side of the powerful. 
 
It takes courage to be a prophet in our society and in our 
families. I congratulate the prophets of our parish. Last 
Sunday some of our parishioners and high school students 
went to San Francisco for “walk for life”. They publicly gave 
witness to their conviction that life is sacred from “womb to 
tomb”. I also congratulate all our parishioners who are 
involved in Oakland Catholic Worker and “Welcome the 
Stranger” projects. You are prophets in our midst.  You have 
the compassionate heart of Christ which embraces everyone. 
When your going is tough as prophets remember the 
concluding verse of today’s first reading which will give you 
hope and comfort. “They will fight against you but they shall 
not overcome you, for I am with you to rescue you” (v. 19). 
 
Father George Alengadan 

Happy Birthday, Helene! 
Parishioner Helene Pare was honored 
on her 96th birthday  during the 7pm 
Mass on January 27.  She had served 
as a Eucharistic Minister here for many 
years after moving to Alameda to join 
her daughter Jocelyn.  God bless all 
who share their gifts, wisdom and 
service throughout the years! 



 

       

Mass Intentions 
  

  Saturday, Feb 2 
8:00 am Diana Campbell - birthday 
5:00pm  Donors to Our Lady’s Wound  
  Care Project 
 
  Sunday, Feb 3 
7:30 am           Angela Alcantara 
9:30 am † Regina Nwadugbo 
11:30 am For the People of the Parish 
7:00p pm † Dr. Michael Dobbins 
 
  Monday, Feb 4 
8:00 am † Mary Long 
 
  Tuesday, Feb 5 
8:00 am Nguyen Family - thanksgiving 
  
  Wednesday, Feb 6 
8:00 am † Raymond Rivera - healing 
 
  Thursday, Feb 7 
8:00 am Cassandra Macalino  
 
  Friday, Feb 8 
8:00 am † Alfonso and Teresita Colobong 
 
  Saturday, Feb 9  
8:00 am † Matthew Beckman 
5.00pm  † Evangelina Sarto  
 
  Sunday, Feb 10 
7:30 am Thanksgiving to Saint Jude 
9:30 am † Maurice Harnett & Family 
11:30 am Thanksgiving to Saint Jude 
7:00 pm † Joao Batista de Sousa 
 
  
 

Please remember to include 
St. Joseph Basilica in your will 

 

Pray for the Sick  
Nicholas AuYong, Sandy Anderson, Romelita 
Bautista, Ronald Bautista, Jerry Byrd, Charlotte 
Corral, Fong Che, Jack Cardoza, Joyce Cardoza, 
Mary Cronin, Martha Harper,  Larry Kempel, Marina 
Ilyin, Yolanda Reyes Luna, Michael Long, Michael 
Lancaster, Amelia Miguel, Claudia Mnich, Virginia 
dela Cruz Narciso, John Verduzzo, Nora Petersen, 
Michael Ricica, Jess Roe, Lou Rocca, Rachel 
Sutherland, Frederick Ferrer Rawl Tovar Jr, Juliet 
Narciso Tirona, Ramon N.Tirona, Charles H. 
Thomas, Mary Ann Quittman. 
If you want prayers for a loved one and their names 
on the  new sick list, please email: 
secretary@sjbalameda.org, or call the Parish Office 
at  510-522-0181.  

Sanctuary Flowers Sponsorship 
 

Spiritually remember a significant milestone in your life or 
your loved ones  by giving the gift of flowers for the 
Sanctuary.  Your name and your intention will be printed in 
the weekly bulletin.   
Donations are $55 for the side altar arrangement, $75 for 
the main altar, or discounted rate of $160 for the entire 
sanctuary. Please drop by the Parish Office to pick a 
week.  

Sanctuary Lamp  
The Sanctuary Lamp for the entire  

month of February 
is lit in memory of 

Emiliana A. Abragar 

 

Let Us Remember  
All those who have died, especially  

Sister Joan Panella (SNDdeN),  
Maria Chumas Syms, 

Alfonson Laguicao, and  
Florence Bachich. 

The Funeral Mass for Florence Bachich will be at 
1pm Thursday Feb 7 at St Joseph Basilica. There 

will be a rosary at 12:30pm prior to the funeral. 
As a Community of faith, we offer our prayers and 

support to their families and friends. 



 

Stewardship 
 

Month of January 2019 

Jan 05/06 $13,500 $6,930 $3,141 $10,071 ($3,429) 

Jan 12/13 $13,500 $8,928 $3,141 $12,069 ($1,431) 

MTD $54,000 $32,016 $12,564 $44,580 ($9,420) 

Jan 19/20 $13,500 $7,510 $3,141 $10,651 ($2,849) 

Jan 26/27 $13,500 $8,648 $3,141 $11,789 ($1,711) 

Week of...  Goal Cash/
check 

Faith 
Direct 

Total 
Giving 

Surplus/ 
Shortfall        

Seminarian Collection: $1,636 
Thank you for generous support and donations. Please continue to 
pray for  our seminarians and vocations. 

Collecting Last Year’s Palms  
Did you know the ash used to mark your forehead on Ash Wednesday 
come from the palms blessed on Palm Sunday the prior year? There 
will be baskets at the doors of the Basilica next weekend in which you 
can place last year’s palms. Plan to join us after the 11:30am Mass on 
March 3 as they are burned and sifted to ash for distribution at all the 
Masses on Ash Wednesday, March 6. 

Welcome to Our Newest 
Parishioners! 
James & Luz Estramonte and 
children, Marissa & Bella; 
Katarzyna Nowak; Bernadita 
Meaney; Liana David; Vadim & 
Marie Sidelnikov & child, Clara; 
Nicholas & Sarah Fraboni and 
child Stella; Alex & Patricia 
Hernandez and children, Elena & 
Emily 
We thank you for choosing to be 
part of St. Joseph Community  
 

If you are new to the parish, or 
have never registered, please 
register. You will find the 
registration form on our website: 
www.sjbalameda.org/forms, or 
stop by the Parish Office to pick 
one up. 

Guadalupe Ministry  
Monthly Meeting 
February 7, 7:00 - 8:30 pm 
St. Joseph Room 
Our Lady of Guadalupe is called 
the Patroness of the Americas. 
To honor her feast day on 
December 12, the Guadalupe 
Ministry organizes our parish 
celebrations each year, 
including the predawn Las 
Mañanitas (“little morning songs” 
to the Virgin), a bilingual Mass 
and a fiesta.  The Ministry also 
shares other traditions of Catholic 
Latin American faith with our 
broader parish community. 
We invite you to share your time 
and talent to volunteer for this 
wonderful ministry to assist with 
planning, liturgies, music or 
entertainment, fundraising, food 
or decorations, fellowship and 
more.  For details, contact Patty 
Reynoso (510) 943-9206, or 
dalilarey@hotmail.com 

    
    
   Catholic Charities of the East Bay is the social   
   services arm of the Diocese of Oakland and  
   one of the largest providers of social services 
throughout Alameda and Contra Costa Counties. We help families in 
need and who are marginalized. To learn more about YOUR nonprofit 
and how you can volunteer and get more engaged, sign up for a 
Catholic Charities Transforming Lives Tour. You will learn about: 
. Legal immigration and refugee resettlement services 
. Homelessness prevention through housing 
. School-based behavioral health services programs for youth 
. Grief counseling and family support for victims of crime 
To register, please visit  
http://www.cceb.org/get-involved/transforming-lives-tour/ 
For more information, contact Stephan Pippen at spippen@cceb.org 
or 510.768.3133. 



 

Preparation for registered, active parishioners should 
begin at least six months in advance of the proposed 
wedding date. Please contact Fr. George 
510-995-9421 

Parish Staff 

Sacrament of Marriage 

Sacrament of Baptism 
Please stop by the Parish office or check our website 
under “Sacraments” for information. 
• For infant baptism (6 or younger)  contact Susan 

Gahan at 510-995-9416 
• For adults or children over age 6 please contact  
       Anne Marie,  510 995-9409 

  Important Information 

 

Ken Jennings  ................ Principal of SJND High School 
510-523-1526 …………..kjennings@sjnd.org 
 

Dr. Marquita Yriarte…….Principal/ SJES 
510-522-4456 …………..myriarte@csdo.org 

Community Staff 

Clergy 

Stan Schonberg              Business Manager 
510-995-9411              business@sjbalameda.org 
 

Anne Marie Fourre         Director of Faith Formation 
510-995-9409  afourre@sjbalameda.org 
 
Sr. Asha Kooliyadan R. Director of Pastoral Care 
510-995-9406  srasha@sjbalameda.org 
 

Eric Bertelsen               Liturgy Coordinator 
510-995 9404  ebertelsen@sjbalameda.org 
 

Cathy Morales     Youth Ministry Coordinator  
510-995-9474   cmorales@sjbalameda.org 
 

David Howitt                   Music Director 
510-995-9403  dhowitt@sjbalameda.org 
 

Michael Chinnavaso   7:00pm Music Coordinator 
510-522-0181  mchinnavaso@sjbalameda.org 
 

Tamara Centeno          Wedding & Quinceaneras Coord. 
510-282-4621            centenotamara@yahoo.com 
 

Susan Gahan             Coordinator for Baptism & 
510-995-9416  Funeral 
          sg@sjbalameda.org 
 

Sherley Lim,              Parish Secretary 

Rev. George Alengadan 
Pastor,  

510-995-9421 
galengadan@sjbalameda.org 

Rev. John Carillo 
Parochial Vicar, 
 510-995-9475 

jcarillo@sjbalameda.org 

St. Joseph Basilica Ministries        St. Vincent de Paul Hotline: (510) 995-9471 
All God’s Children 
Prayer Group Mondays, 7:00-9:00pm                BAS     
Basilica Choir rehearsal Wednesdays, 7:30-9:00pm         BAS 
Bible Study Thursdays, 10:00-11:30am        SJR  
Girl Scouts 2nd Wednesday, 6:15pm - 8:00pm  SJR 
Cub Scouts 1st Monday, 6:45-8:00pm            SJR 
Children’s Choir Thursdays, 4:00-5:00pm           BAS 
Guadalupe  Ministry 1st Thursday, 7:00 - 8:30 pm  SJR 
Grief Support Ministry 2nd Thursday, 6:30 - 8:30pm     DR 
Knights of Columbus 2nd Thursday, 7:00-8:30pm       SJR 
Legion of Mary     2nd & 4th Fridays, 7:00 - 8:30pm  SJR 
Legion of Mary 1st & 3rd Saturdays   RR 
Pastoral Care Team              1st Saturday, 8:45-9:30am         SJR 
Rite of Christian Initiation Wednesdays, 7:30-9:00pm        MTR 
Scripture Reflection Tuesdays, 6:30am - 9:00p (ends 3/5) SJR 
St. Vincent DePaul Society 4th Thursdays, 7:00-8:30pm       SJR 
Taize Prayer Service     4th Friday, 8:00-9:00pm      BAS 
Spirit Ensemble rehearsal Thursdays, 7:30-9:30pm      BAS 
Young Adult  1st & 3rd Wednesday,7:30pm-8:30pm DR 
Young Families 3rd Saturday, 10 - noon    (offsite) 
Mothers Bible Study Mondays, 7:00-8:30pm   DR 
Mothers Bible Study Tuesdays, 10:00-11:30am   SJR 

  

BAS / Basilica    
 
RR / 
Reconciliation Room   
 
PARISH CENTER 
 
SJR /  
St. Joseph Room,  
 
DR  /   
Damien Room    
                       
MTR / 
Mother Teresa Room 

 

Parish Website: www.sjbalameda.org 
Facebook: www.facebook.com/sjbalameda 

FORMED: www.sjbalameda.formed.org 



 

ADS HERE 



 

ST. JOSEPH -- ST. DAMIEN AWARDS        
March 17, 11:30 mass 

Nominations are now being accepted for the 2019 St. Joseph – St. Damien Award.  This new 
award continues our tradition of the Blessed Damien Award established by Fr. Jeremiah Holland 
and the St. Joseph Award established by Fr. Fred Ricco, and merges them together.  With your 
nominations, we will continue to honor those parishioners who exemplify the loving spirit of St. 
Joseph and St. Damien, those who have said "Yes" to the call to minister to our parish and 
generously share the 
spirit of sacrificial giving of 
their time, talent and 
treasure.  

Nominations Forms and a 
Ballot Box can be found at 
the entrances of the 
Basilica.  The deadline 
for nominations is 
Sunday, February 
17th.  The St. Joseph - St. 
Damien Awards will be 
presented on March 17th, 
at the 11:30 Mass. 

The  book fair will be held in St. Joseph Elementary School Learning Center after all Masses. 
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